No. AT/IV/4807/XVIII
Office of the C.6.D.A
West Block-V, R K Puram
New Delhi -66

Dated 17 Aug 2009
To

The PCDA/CDA

Subject: Reimbursement of Medical Clams in respect of Coast Guard Personnel and their
families for treatment in civil Hospitals.

As per MoD letter no. C6HQ/MD/2601/1731/C6/D(N-ITT) dated 29™ Apr 1982 and
C6HQR/MD/2601/1340/US(C6)/D(N-II) dated 24™ Oct 1997 Coast Guard personnel and their
families may receive freatment as per provisions of RMSAF. However it has been reported that

inpatient medical claims are being returned by Controllers for want of orders on the subject.

2. The issue has been examined in this HQrs and it is clarified that HQrs letter no.
AT/IV/4807/VIII dated 28-12-98 is equally applicable to Coast Guard Service personnel and their

families as their entitlement for treatment is at par with service personnel.

Sd/-
Sr.Dy. CGDA (AT)

Copy to :
PCOA (Navy) writ your letter no. C6/Pay I/medical/Cors dated 23-7-09 for
M information and necessary action.

ﬁCell } Alongwith a copy for uploading on CGDA website and confirm
r.Dy. CGJ« (AT)



